
 

Our continuing response to COVID-19 

June 1, 2022 

To Our Valued Customers and Suppliers 

 
At Toromont, the health and safety of our people, our customers and our community is paramount. We continue to 
diligently monitor the COVID-19 Pandemic and cautiously maintain and adjust our protocols appropriately. For example, 
we continue to: 

 Maintain a hybrid work from home model 

 Recommend mask wearing, especially where physical distancing is not possible 

 Carry out diligent cleaning and sanitation 

 Carry out ‘Fit for Duty’ assessments by all employees 

 Leverage technology and digital solutions for in-person meetings and travel where appropriate 

 Encourage vaccination  
 

Toromont will adjust its protocols on a localized or enterprise-wide level to respond to changing circumstances of COVID-
19 pandemic or any other critical health and safety concerns. When attending customer or supplier locations, we will also 
respect the protocols that you communicate to us.  

 
If you have any questions or points of concern, please reach out to any one of your contacts, who can direct and 
coordinate the appropriate response.  Thank you in advance for your continued support and consideration at this time. 

 

Scott Medhurst 

President & CEO, Toromont Industries Ltd 


